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Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                          21st November 2021 

EYFS – F1 and F2 Christmas Performance 

Wednesday 15th December – 10.00am and 2.00pm. 

The EYFS Christmas performance will be taking place on Wednesday 15th December. We will hold 2 
performances, morning (10am) and afternoon (2.00pm). The concert will last about 30 minutes. 

Due to the size of our hall, for health and safety reasons we have to limit tickets to 2 per family 
initially. We will communicate through text if we find we can offer more tickets. The price per ticket is 
£1. 

2 Tickets 
If you would like to purchase 2 tickets, please do this through ParentPay. Please state in the notes 
section which performance you would like to attend (AM or PM). 

1 Ticket 
We are unable to offer 1 ticket on ParentPay, and therefore if you only need to purchase one ticket, 
this will need to be done through the school office, or by sending your child with £1 in a sealed 
envelope, stating your child’s name, class and the performance you require (AM or PM). 

Please be aware that tickets are limited for each performance. If we are unable to honour your 
preference, we will be in touch. 

If you have not registered for ParentPay, please do this asap. Please speak to the school office if you 
require further guidance. Money raised from all Christmas concerts will be used to subsidise the 
Christmas gifts from the school Santa Claus. 

If your child attends nursery on a Wednesday morning and you would like to take your child home 
straight after the performance you will be free to do so if you wish. Children who stay all day in 
nursery on a Wednesday will remain in school as normal. 

Tickets for the performances will be on sale through Parent pay and the school office from Friday 26th 
November.  Tickets must be purchased by Friday 3rd December. Entry to the performance will only be 
granted with a valid ticket. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The EYFS Team 

 

 


